go Victoria

7 December 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 2 Carol Singing

Hazel class went to sing Christmas carols to members of the
1066 club, a group of elderly people with a visual
impairment. They impressed their audience and made us
all very proud. They will be singing again at the Christmas
Fair tomorrow and at the Royal British Legion on Friday 14
December.

Travelling Crib

We had some lovely pictures for the Mothers' Union
Travelling Crib competition and are pleased to announce
that the following children will take the crib home
overnight as shown:

Monday 10 December - Sam W (Maple)
Tuesday 11 December — Tess D (Cedar)
Wednesday 12 December - Ruby AB (Hazel)

Nursery News

Nursery children have been busy this week: they delighted
an audience of parents and friends this morning with their
Christmas Assembly. They also enjoyed a trip to
Berkhamsted Library earlier in the week.

Parent Forum

The newly formed Parent Forum had its first meeting on
Tuesday. Members brought questions and issues raised by
parents from each class and it was a very positive and
productive evening. Minutes from the meeting are
attached to this newsletter and can also be found on the
school website.

Church of England
Infant & Nursery School

Star of the Week

Acorn

The whole of Nursery for an
amazing Christmas
assembly.

Maple

Flora for working hard to
learn her lines for our
Nativity.

Oak

Charlotte S for working hard
to learn her lines for our
Nativity.

Beech

Josie for trying very hard
with her doubles and half in
maths.

Cedar

Isla for working hard in
guided group work.

Hazel

Riley for helping Miss
Gordon with singing
assembly.



Ashlyns English Leaders

A group of Year 7 and 8 students from Ashlyns came to
Victoria on Thursday this week. They had planned an
English lesson for our Year 2 children on creative writing
using descriptive language. The children really enjoyed
themselves and produced some lovely work.

School Council News

Our School Council went to meet the children from Swing
Gate School Council on Friday afternoon. It was lovely to
exchange ideas about ways to improve our schools and we
were very proud of our little team for their manners and
confidence.

Twitter and Facebook

Don't forget that you can follow Victoria School on Twitter
and Facebook for insights into our daily routine.

Caroline Crozier
Head of School

Value Champions

This week our value has been:
Trust — Standing on God's promises

Joseph - Emily — Oliver — Oscar L - Annie

This week at St Peter's

There are lots of Christmas events coming up at St Peters:

This Sunday, 9 December at 7:30pm Berkhamsted Choral
Society concert of Christmas Music
www.berkhamstedchoral.co.uk

Thursday 13 December at 8:00pm Charles Dickens' A
Christmas Carol. Tickets — www.dramaimpact.com

Sunday 23 December at 7:30pm Chiltern Chamber Choir JS
Bach’'s B Minor Mass www.chilternchamberchior.org.uk

School and VSA
Diary Dates

Please check the website
for most up-to-date
information

Tuesday 11 December
Pantomime Trip
*k*k
Tuesday 18 December
Reception Nativity
*k*
Wednesday 19 December
Christmas Lunch/Christmas
Jumper day
*k*

Thursday 20 December
End of Term Service at
St Peter's
*k*

Thursday 20 December
Term ends at 1:30pm
*k*

Monday 7 January 2019
Inset Day
*k*k
Tuesday 8 January 2019
Children return to School

*k*k

Information sent
out this week

Beany Yoga Club - Year 1
and 2

*k*k

French Club - all years

*k*

Tennis Club — Year 1 and 2


http://www.berkhamstedchoral.co.uk/
http://www.dramaimpact.com/
http://www.chilternchamberchior.org.uk/

